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Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: April 16, 2018                                                        Bulletin #: K-13-18 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 
 

RE: Fleet Vehicle Contract Expiration and New Mandatory Statewide Contracts 
for Fleet Vehicles Pricing  

   

The following Fleet Vehicle Contracts expire on 4/30/2018: 
 

 Cars: 1-16-23-10(A-I)  

 Trucks: 1-16-23-20 (A-J) 

 Vans & SUV’s 1-16-23-23 (A-H)  
 
Purchase orders for the current contract must be submitted and approved by the Office of 
Fleet and Asset Management prior to April 30, 2018.  

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division is pleased to announce the 
availability of the new Mandatory Statewide Contracts for Fleet Vehicles Pricing 
including Zero Emission Vehicles (ZEV) that will take effect on May 1, 2018.  

 Access to preview new vehicles along with new contract pricing here 
 

The Contract Pricing and User Instructions for these contracts will be available on the 
Department of General Services, Procurement Division eProcurement website at 
www.caleprocure.ca.gov on May 1, 2018.   
 
Purchase Orders (PO) issued on or after 5/1/2018 shall be issued against the new 
Fleet Vehicle Contracts listed below:  

 Cars: 1-18-23-10 (A-H) 

 Trucks: 1-18-23-20 (A-I)  

 Vans & SUV’s: 1-18-23-23 (A-H)  
 

http://www.documents.dgs.ca.gov/pd/contracts/forms/Fleet%20Vehicles%20Contract%20Pricing%20-%20Effective%205-1-18.xlsx
http://www.caleprocure.ca.gov/


If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 
 

Vanessa Vaughn 
(916) 375-4451 

vanessa.vaughn@dgs.ca.gov 

mailto:vanessa.vaughn@dgs.ca.gov

